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AGENDA: FEBRUARY 2,1999

January 21, 1999

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  California 95060

SUBJECT: BUENA VISTA LANDFILL GAS POWER PROJECT

Members of the Board:

On December 15, 1998, the Department of Public Works was directed by your Board
to return on or before February 2, 1999, with agreements related to the subject project.
Negotiations regarding these agreements have taken longer than originally anticipated and will
require additional time to complete.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors defer consideration of this
item to February 9, 1999.

Yours truly, 1

JOHN A. FANTHAM
Director of Public Works
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